
 

AGENDA ITEM # 7 

TOWN OF FAIRFAX 
STAFF REPORT 

December 2, 2020 
 
 

TO:  Mayor and Town Council 
 
FROM: Michele Gardner, Town Clerk 
 

SUBJECT: Administer the Oath of Office to newly elected officials 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
That the Town Clerk administer the Oath of Office to the newly elected council members.  
 
 
DISCUSSION 
The Constitution of the State of California requires that public officers be sworn in prior to 
beginning their term of office. At the November 3, 2020 General Municipal Election, three new 
officers were elected by the residents of Fairfax: 
 
    Town Councilmember Chance Cutrano 
    Town Councilmember Barbara Coler 
    Town Councilmember Bruce Ackerman. 
 
Each councilmember will begin a 4-year term of office tonight after taking the oath of office.  
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
None  


